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The travelling book fair will be visiting school on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday. 



Trip
As you will know from our recent letter, we will be visiting Brockholes on Monday 25th March to enjoy some of the activities they have within the woodlands. If you have any questions do hesitate to ask. 

Website
It has been mentioned before but this is just a reminder that our class gallery has some fantastic pictures of our most recent work. 

Upcoming Dates
12.3: Team Meeting about the outside area
25.3: Trip to Brockholes



Outdoor Area 
We are keen to build a team to help us to transform the outdoor area. If you are creative, green fingered or generally just want to help we’d love you to join the team! Mrs Todd will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 12th March after school in Reception class. Please come along and see if you can help. 

Next Week
Our focus for next week is Jack and the Beanstalk. We will be having a WOW moment in class so please do not mention this to your children. We will be: sentence building, bean growing, measuring and thinking about what we would do if a giant came to play. In RE we will be thinking about Palm Sunday.  
This week
We have really enjoyed our World Book Week. The story we read was ‘Alice in Wonderland’. We completed lots of different tasks around this book, such as: sentence writing, jam tart making, Queen of Hearts adding, hat creating and sandwich building. We had a lovely tea party where we ate the things we had made and enjoyed a little dance together. Also this week we have listened to the poems we have learnt and the whole teaching team were really impressed with everyone. We had to choose two children (which was incredibly tough) to go through to the poetry final. These winners were: Robson and Reggie. In PE we have practised lots of different skills like: dribbling with a tennis ball, throwing, catching and climbing. 
Naming Clothes
We have noticed an increase in unnamed clothing. As you can imagine 30 small people can cause quite a mess during PE changing and items are getting misplaced (especially shoes). Please could you ensure everything is labelled.  
Phonics
Our phonics is starting to get a lot trickier so lots of reinforcement would be great  
Phonic Sounds this week:
ear, er

Key Words:
you, that, they
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